
Rt. 4 Box 33 
Santa Fe, N. M. 

87501

February 6, 1969 
AIR MAIL

Miss Cathy Spencer
MD The Medical Newsmagazine
30 East 60th Street
New York, N. Y. 10022

Dear Miss Spencer

Thank you for your letter about your forthcoming article on 
the Galapagos Islands. I would indeed like to see a copy of 
your magazine but I will not make that a condition of per­
mitting you to use the iguana photograph you are interested 
in. However, I think you should be prepared to pay for its 
use as well as giving credit. The fee is difficult for me to 
determine, since I know so little about the circulation of 
your magazine, but I should think it should be in the range 
of $100 to $200 depending on how the picture is used.

Yours sincerely

Eliot Porter


